
ATTENTION CUSTOMERS! 

As the Operator for Bridgestone MUD, Water District Management, is pleased to announce 

the transition of our water & sewer utility billing software. 

*** Your account number will change with this software transition! ***. 

You will receive a separate letter with instructions on how to set up your new customer portal. 

The letter includes a security code that links you directly to your new account. Please visit 

https://wdmtexas.starnik.net/, after January 24, 2024, to set up your new online account. 

Action is required for customers who pay online, by 

phone, or by automatic draft! 

*Please note, if you are setting up your account for recurring payments, you will need to

make an online payment on your current balance and the draft will go into effect on your

next billing cycle.

  Payment drop-off and mailing locations remain the same. 

If you plan to drop off your payment at our office or mail in your payment, you may still submit 

the payment using the current payment coupon at the bottom of your invoice.**If we have your 

current email address on file, you will receive an email from connect@wdmtexas.com with an 

easy registration link to set up your new account. 

If you have questions, please contact our office at 281-651-0861 or email us at 

customerservice@wdmtexas.com. 
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